TOWN OF AVON
CONSERVATION COMMISSION
March 8, 2018
Members Present: Kevin Mooney, Ed Mekjian, Christopher Canducci

Others Present: Dan Armstrong, Eric Beckerman, Chuck Comeau (others that were not identified on
tape recorder)

Kevin Mooney opened the meeting at 7:10 PM
86 Fagan Drive- Police Station project- RDA -Continued

March 10, 2018 commission had a site inspection of 86 Fagan Drive. Dan Armstrong gave findings of
analysis. Revised storm water (rain guard) design as requested by Planning Board. Mr. Mekjian still
concerned with the roadway. Commission will participate in Planning Board meeting next Thursday at
7:30pm.

Open to Public-Eric Beckerman would like to see the roadway addressed within the scope of project,
agrees with the motion.

C. Comeau- the roadwork should be able to be handled as a separate project. Money in stabilization
account to cover the roadway. No topographical survey has been done on the road. Mr. Mooney- road
will have to be widened.

A motion was made and seconded for a positive determination for 86 Fagan Drive, voted all in favor.
Vote unanimously.

Harrison Blvd. substation- Certificate of Compliance- continued
Kevin Inspected the site, they have complied with everything requested. A motion was made and
seconded sign the Certificate of Compliance, voted all in favor. Vote unanimously.

2 Milford St. — Certificate of Determination - Continued

Notice published in Money Saver, Jan 24, 2018. Build a 26 x 26 garage on existing driveway. Mooney is
requesting a motion for a negative 3 determination with standard conditions of Avon. Reduce Silt Sock
to 6inches. A motion made and seconded and voted all in favor. Vote unanimous.

Mail- Received application for 500 Bodwell St. for work on parking lot- NOI. Will be on agenda next
month. Conflict of Interest training- reminder.
Wetlands number for Pond St. /Harrison Blvd- meeting continued to April.

Next meeting is April 12, 2018 at 7 PM.
Motion made by Kevin Mooney to adjourn.

ooney, CM




(Transcribed via tape recorder)



